
The State of California has determined that the release of R-134A, the 
refrigerant in your car’s A/C system, contributes to global warming.

It is your responsibility to understand proper re-charging techniques 
before servicing your air conditioner.

Resources available include:
– Product label instructions
– Sales associate at store

It is illegal to destroy or discard used or unused small refrigerant containers 
under Section 95360 et seq. of the California Code of Regulations. 

NOTICE

Scan the QR code or visit
Blasterproducts.com/CARB


